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INCIDENT Tipping trailer made contact with overhead power

SUBJECT Mobile Plant/Live Services

INCIDENT DATE 19 March 2021

BUSINESS UNIT Infrastructure – NX2 Puhoi to Warkworth Project

WHAT HAPPENED?

At approimately 1.00 pm on 19 march 2021 a T&T tipping 
topsoil has driven forward with the rear bin raised making 
contact with a 240 volt overhead power cable.  

The area was frozen and the driver instructed to remain in 
the cab until safe to exit.  Vector attended the scene and 
isolated the service making the area safe, the driver could 
now safely exit the cab.  

Line indicates location of overhead service 

IMPORTANT REMINDER FOR ALL OF US (pre-investigation)

 Plan your works to eliminate the need to work in the vicinity of overhead services  

 No works within 6.4 meters of overhead services unless and approved permit is in place.  

 All permit requirements must be in place prior to works commencing including service asset 
owner’s specific requirements and safety spotters. 

 All overhead services must be delineated, and heights signposted  

 No work on live services 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT
Robert Jones, Project Director
Robert.Jones@nx2.co.nz, +64 27 217 5344


